

The Worshipful the Mayor of Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Councillor Alan Buckley Town Hall Moorgate Street ROTHERHAM S60 2TH

Mayor's Charity Committee

AB

August, 2018

Dear Siv Howard.

After 30 years supporting our constituents in Brinsworth, my wife Sandra and I are honoured to be your Mayor and Mayoress of Rotherham for 2018/19. We are particularly looking forward to celebrating and championing three charities and good causes which are close to our hearts.

We have chosen to support the Rotherham Hospital and Community Charity's Dr Ted children's appeal, the Fire Fighters Charity and Headway Rotherham.

To help us raise as much money as possible, we are inviting 100 businesses, organisations, schools and community groups in Rotherham to raise £100 each (or more, if you're able to!)

You can fundraise in any way you choose, whether it's a Superhero day at school, a Christmas jumper day at work or a coffee morning with your friends. You can choose to raise your £100 any time between now and the end of May 2019.

And we'd love to hear about your fundraising activities. We will be promoting as many as possible via social media, on the Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council website and in the local press.

For more information please contact Jill Shirt, the Mayor's Secretary on 01709 822720 or email mayor@rotherham.gov.uk.

With best wishes,

Councillor Alan Buckley The Mayor of Rotherham







